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Model Ts host 

Model As to 

Kingsbury
By John Anderson

Story continued on Page 5

It was November 11th and the club was getting ready to head

to the annual Kingsbury Fly-In.   We had invited the Lone 

Star Model A Club to join us.  As we lined up awaiting the 

arrival of the Model A’s we enjoyed coffee and pastries 

provided again by club member Carlton Carl.  Soon the 

Model As arrived and joined in the lineup.  Dual Tin Lizzie 

and Lone Star Model A club member Glenn Schiller led the 

Model As from Manor to Martindale.  It was balanced.  

There were 8 Model Ts and 8 Model As.  An added 

attraction was Jane Latham’s nicely restored

1930 Model A Coupe for sale on her trailer.

Soon we were on our way toward Fintress

for lunch.  There was one little hiccup as my 

transmission decided to eat my High/Low 

band.  I stopped momentarily and we got on 

our way.  It was a clear, sunny, crisp fall day.
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More Kingsbury 2017 Pictures
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2017

Dues 

are 

due!

Pay our Treasurer

Jan Donnell

$15.00

It’s Time!
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Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies Model T Ford Club – Send mail to Joyce Shierlow, P.O. 

Box 70, Manchaca, TX 76652

Email to joycencharles@SBCGLOBAL.NET

The Cen-Tex Tin Lizzies meet monthly (except December) on the third Tuesday 

of the month at 7:00 PM at the Catfish Parlor, 4705 E. Ben White, Austin, TX.    

Visitors are welcome!  New Members are even more welcome!

President – Robert Norberg Board: Juan Barrazza

Vice President- Joe Pinnelli             John Anderson

Secretary – Joyce Shierlow George Brunner

Treasurer – Jan Donnell                    J C Carter 

Webmaster – Randy Brown              Vic Donnell

Send items for the website to Randy at modeltspeedster@yahoo.com and items 

for the newsletter to John at jcanders@swbell.net

www.centextinlizzies.org

Calendar:
November 21 – Monthly Meeting
December  9 – Christmas Party
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